On July 17, 2007, the following information was requested by Board Member Bob Kanjian regarding Board Item IN4 COMMERCIAL CRIME INSURANCE.

Question:
Has the district ever made a claim on this type of policy?

Response: 
We've had two small claims in the past 5 or so years. One at a high school where the coach misappropriated funds from renting the pool (approx $20,000) and another a few years ago when a small floor safe was stolen and we had checks inside (approx $1500). 

We are obligated by FS 1010.07 to purchase bonds on approximately 6 to 8 key employees responsible for handling district funds. This crime policy ended up providing much more coverage for a minor premium difference (a few hundred dollars) while also meeting the statutory requirements. It also avoids individual bonding applications.
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